
Sabino Improvement Association Meeting Minutes 

July 7th, 2022 

 

Board hosted the kick off potluck for the 2022 Season!      

 

Doug Wilson, President, brought the room to attention at 7:20 p.m. for announcements.  Doug 

welcomed everyone to the kick off potluck for the 100th anniversary season.  He thanked the 

membership for their generosity as the funding was raised to cover a new roof, and we had enough 

left over to put ~$2,000 in the maintenance fund for the building.  The new roof should last for 50 

years.  The West Bath Historical Society gave a generous donation to the roof project.  Our plan is to 

recognize everyone at the 100th Anniversary with a plaque.  The 100th Anniversary is currently 

scheduled for August 20th.  We are looking for volunteers and ideas to assist with the event.   Please 

see Roz or Tina. 

 

Doug then requested members to consider hosting one of the potlucks this summer.  Sign up is on 

the bulletin board.  The Business meeting will be August 23rd this year.  The membership will receive 

the treasurer and secretary reports, as well as an opportunity to vote in a new slate of officers.  If you 

are interested please contact Angel Jamison. 

 

Doug then announced e-mail and address lists for membership are located on the table.  Please 

review and edit as needed. 

 

The members in attendance discussed events for the summer.  At this time only the “pound auction” 

is slated in August.  We still need to confirm the date.  We are asking the membership to let us now 

what other programming they would like to have this year.  Please send suggestions to Tina. 

 

Next topic was dues.  Please send your annual dues ($50)  to Izabela Werner, 233 Houghton Pond 

Rd., West Bath ME 04530  

Meeting adjourned at 7:28 p.m.  21 People attended. 


